Walton High School Band Parent Meeting

September 4, 2012

WHS Band Room

6:00pm

Meeting was called to order.

Pledge was recited and prayer performed.

Minutes from the August meeting was read and accepted.

Treasures report was read and accepted.

Discussions:

· Concession is going well.  We have volunteers signing up and doing their part.  We need to purchase a new grill and have found one that is adequate at Sams.  All agreed that the grill will be purchased within the next week to have for the next game.

· Band cards and the meeting with Hughes discussed.  All was resolved and band discount cards can now be sold by band parents only.

· Fundraisers – Fruit going on until October 5th.  Little Caesars will be nest semester.  Band Cards for uniform fund starts now and will be an ongoing fundraiser.

· Bay High School is our upcoming ballgame.  All agreed to feed the Bay Band and chaperones early before the games with $5 meal deals.

· Prepare water for all games for home and visitors.

There was no farther business. The meeting was called to a close.  The next meeting will be held on October 2, 2012 in the WHS band room.

